
Faculty development programme on “Innovations and Research Trends in Artificial 

Intelligence” at Banasthali Vidyapith, Rajasthan. 

Three faculty members from the participating depts of CURIE programme at Rama Devi 

Women’s University were nominated to attend a one-week faculty development programme on 

“Innovations and Research Trends in Artificial Intelligence” at Banasthali Vidyapith, Rajasthan 

during October 16-21, 2019. The FDP involved various invited lectures, panel discussions by 

experts in the field of artificial Intelligence (AI), Machine Learning (ML) and Natural 

Language Processing (NLP). 

 

 

RDWU faculty members-Dr. Dillip Kumar Bishi (first row, extreme right), Dr. Navneet 

Kaur (2nd row, 2nd from left) and Dr. Monalisa Jena (2nd Row, extreme right) along with 

other CURIE beneficiaries attending the FDP at Banasthali Vidyapith, Rajasthan. 

 

 


